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NEWSLETTER

MAY 31, 2023

Welcome Back!

Hey there! You might be wondering what this is. Oh boy here we go again,
another spam email that | never signed up for...

But we hope you'll stay and we welcome you to ARVP’s new monthly
newsletter!

We created this in order for our members, sponsors, and any curious onlookers
to know what we're up to at ARVP. This newsletter will include tasks we've
accomplished in the last month, social events, and some exclusive insight into
what our members have been doing. So welcome to our newsletter and if you
have any comments or feedback, please contact us at contact@arvp.org.

We'd love to hear it!

ACCOMPLISHED TASKS v MEMBER QUOTE ©

Published our first newsletter! "We're gonna do such a business.
e Nathan Chong (Project Co-Lead &

Gathered 10.8k images to train Admin Lead)

ARCTOS' vision model!

Pool test event for Lacombe

High School Robotics Club!



Newsletter Insight

Like our newsletter? Pretty neat, eh? It only took our Admin members about
two weeks to brainstorm, flesh out, and design! Where we really struggled was
making our custom design work on various different mailing sites through an
HTML embed! In the end, we weren't able to make it work :(

HOWEVER, we did find a nice alternative; MailerLite! In addition to some other
nice places to share our newsletter to ;)

If you're curious about our original design, go check it out on our website at
arvp.org! You can also checkout our newsletter on LinkedIn.

Community High School Outreach

Checkout our pool test event we held this month. Thank you again for the
honey Lacombe High School Robotics Club!
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ARVP has continued to seek community outreach opportunities to foster interest in
STEM-related fields, with a focus on robotics and autonomous systems. As a
continuation of our commitment to this, we continued our tradition of conducting
outreach events at local high schools here in Edmonton. This outreach event was a
super fun experience, where we not only had the opportunity to promote what we do at
ARVP but also helped further their interest in robotics. We loved hanging out with
Lacombe Highschool and would love to see y'all again in the future!
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Buy Us a Ducky!

Become a Sponsor!

Thank You to Our Sponsors!
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